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Greetings from International Journal of Demos. 

Thank you for submitting an article to International Journal of Demos. After reviewed 
by our reviewer and revise process. We are glad to inform that your article with the 
title “Good Governance for Efficient Public Services Responsive and Transparent" 
found that it meets with International Journal of Demos requirements, we will publish 
your article in Volume 4 Issue 2, 2022 in International Journal of Demos at this website: 
http://hk-publishing.id/ijd-demos/index 
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